
 
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: York           Term: Term 3         Topic:  Reduce, Reuse and Recycle 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
York have had an amazing term! 

In maths we have been learning about 

money. We have worked on our own pop up 

shop and buying and giving correct money. 

We have also been sorting coins and have 

seen great progress throughout the term. 

In topic we have been looking at recycling 

and have looked at sorting materials into 

different bins. We have also been looking at 

upcycling in art as well and been doing 

decoupage on to an old chair to give it new 

life. We are hoping to have this show cased 

at the front of the school where children are 

dropped off and picked up from.  

In English we have been working on our letter 

formations and motivational words. All 

students have been excelling and improving 

so much with this throughout the term. In 

phonics we have been working on all groups 

in phase 2 & 3. They have really enjoyed the 

different games and activities we have found 

to help with our learning. 

We have started hydrotherapy the last few 

weeks and all the children have made 

progression each week. They have all loved 

the different play equipment we have used 

each week. They have all done amazing 

independent dressing with mainly verbal 

prompts ☺ We have also been going to Post 

16 to use their sensory room. Students have 

really enjoyed this and being able to explore 

a new place and see new people in a safe 

environment.  

We have really looked into safety and 

transitioning regularly. This term they have all 

come on leaps and bounds with their 

transitioning, whether it’s from Liddington 

House to Donnington house, shopping in the 

community, to hydro on site or to a whole 

new place, Post 16. 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

First day back: Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Last day of term: Friday 14th February 2025  
 


